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Sehnde, 16th March
Dear parents, dear pupils,

two and a half weeks without lessons(16th March to 18th April) plus Easter holidays are coming up to you and your children. That is a period easy to survey, yet it may be reasonable to engage in some learning activities.

We strongly advise you not to enter into new subjects and to work ahead. In this long school year,until the mid of June, our teachers will find ways together with your children for acquiring the relevant subjects. Subjects dealt with at home will not be marked and will not be part of the final reports. 

Yet on the other hand, it is important to have a solid base. We recommend the following activities:

•repeat subjects of the first term and the term that has just started

•repeat foreign languages vocabulary
work on basic mathematical abilities

•train basic orthographical abilities

•read books suitable for your age according to personal preferences

•activities in open nature

Tips for adequate digital material are to be found on ourwebsite. This list will be updated permanently.

For the final classes we recommend preparation for the written exams. The Lower Saxonian administration has assured us that pupils will face no disadvantages because of missed lessons. The dates for the oral exams in English (spoken tests) will be rearranged. We will inform you as soon as the dates are known.

Yours,

the school management

